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Trevor Chadwick

From: Cathe Thomas <catango38@att.net>
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 1:17 PM
To: Trevor Chadwick
Subject: Willowbrook Annexation - JUST SAY NO! Application # AZ21-12/DA-21-20/PUD-21-02

We moved to Star because we wanted to live in a small town.  Do not annex more land just because some developer 
asks. 
 
Traffic will become unmanageable.   
 
Along with the water needs for the homes and additional water for the golf course, will there be enough water in the 
aquifer to support all this new development?  We are already having water shortages and wells being dug deeper than 
previously needed. 
 
We already have a golf course.  Don’t need another one just a few miles away. 
Homes around a golf course should be large lot single family homes, not condos and patio homes.   
 
We need a slow growth initiative NOW!  
 
 
Cathe Thomas 
10279 W Purple Ash Dr 
Star ID  83669 


